
 
 

 

 

Increase of School Dinners 

 

 

          Thursday 14th December 2023 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

As many of you are aware the cost of food and energy is increasing. We have been contacted by our 

catering company that due to this the cost of school lunches will be increasing from January 1st 2024. 

 

The cost of a school meal will now be £2.60 per day, which is £13 a week. 

 

This will mainly affect those of you who have a child in key stage two, as all children in key stage one qualify 

for universal free school meals. 

 

This should not be confused with those who may qualify for free school meals due to being in receipt of 

some types of benefits.  

 

This increase is out of our control. If you do have any concerns please come and speak to the school office. 

If you think you might qualify for free school meals please do come and speak ot use and we will be happy 

to support you in applying for this.  

 

 

Many Thanks.  

 

 

Admin. 

Firbeck Academy.  

 

 

 

  


